
From: 
To: 

Date: 
Subject: 

"Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
3/15/2023 9:47:21 AM 
RE: Invitation - Nowruz Proclamation: March 20th 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

This is an invitation to attend the planned Proclamation reading for Nowruz in the Council Chamber on 
Monday, March 20th at 1 Oam. A small number of members of the community and City employees who 
celebrate will be invited. 

Understanding many might be away for Spring Break, we still hope to gather, read the Proclamation and 
enjoy the Haft-Seen table set up in the 3rd floor foyer with goodies to be enjoyed by all. 

If you have any questions, please contact Bianca Jones, Acting Chief, External Relations and Protocol at 
bianca.jones@vancouver.ca and please RSVP directly to her by Wed. March 15th, end of day. 

Thanks, 

Karen 

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manaqer (she/her) 
karen.levitt@vancouver.ca 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 
the xwmaekwayam/Musqueam, Sk~wu7mesh/Squamish and salilwata+/Tsleil-Waututh nations 




